
Mayor Kelson Elam and the City Council
Invite You to a Welcome Reception for

City Manager Aretha Adams on
Tuesday, May 14, 2019, 5:00 to 6:30 p.m.

Hosted in the 
Community Room of Heath City Hall.

Please join us in extending a warm Heath 
welcome to our community and enjoy light 

refreshments.

R.S.V.P. to sbrooke@heathtx.com by May 9.
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